
 

Registration, Evaluation, 
Authorization, and 
Restriction of Chemicals 
(REACH) - Accedian’ Position 
 
 
Accedian Networks Inc. (“Accedian”) closely monitors 
developing REACH legislation globally. It is Accedian’s 
objective to ensure that its products meet applicable 
REACH requirements. Accedian aims to ensure continuous 
compliance with applicable requirements, including 
measures that amend or supersede those. 

Accedian supports the overall REACH legislation objective 
of ensuring a high level of protection of human health and 
the environment, including the promotion of alternative 
methods for assessment of hazards of substances, while 
enhancing competitiveness and innovation, and has a 
comprehensive compliance program in place to help 
ensure that applicable obligations continue to be met. 
Accedian is strongly committed to continue working with 
customers and its supply chain to implement applicable 
REACH requirements as they continue to evolve, and help 
ensure continuous compliance. Additionally, Accedian 
works with electronics industry peers and other 
stakeholders to promote common regulatory and industry 
approaches to REACH compliance. 

Accedian REACH Declaration: Duty to Communicate 
Information on Substances in Articles* 

The delivered product and product packaging, based on 
Accedian’s knowledge, do not contain chemical substances 
included on the REACH Candidate List** in a concentration 
above 0.1 percent weight by weight (w/w). Cables supplied 
with the product may contain the following substances on 
the Candidate List: 

• Benzyl butyl phthalate (BBP) (CAS No 85-68-7, EC No 201-
622-7) 

• Dibutyl phthalate (DBP) (CAS No 84-74-2, EC No 201-557-
4) 
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• Bis(2-ethylhexyl) phthalate (DEHP) (CAS No 117-81-7, EC 
No 204-211-0) 

• Diisobutyl phthalate (DIBP) (CAS No 84-69-5, EC No 201-
553-2) 

This declaration will be updated as soon as we are aware 
that any changes occur or new relevant substances are 
added to the Candidate List. Information is currently 
provided to recipients of Accedian products in product 
shipment documentation and to consumers upon request. 
Visit this site regularly for up-to-date information. 

* Regulation (EC) No 1907/2006: Registration, Evaluation, 
Authorization, and Restriction of Chemicals (REACH), 
Article 33 

** Candidate List last updated December 17, 2015. For 
official information on potential future additions, visit 
regularly: European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) Registry of 
Intentions website. 
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